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13/09/2018  12:13:062018/1890/P OBJBOBXI David Ferris I commented earlier about my concerns relating to the new lift that would be adjacent to my bedroom. I think it 

will disturb my sleep.

In addition, I am concerned about the proposed air conditioning units that will be below my windows. These 

will generate noise. The current environment is, perhaps surprisingly, rather quiet. I'm concerned that the 

noise from the air conditioning units will disturb me, especially at night.
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